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18 July 2022 
 

Parent Teacher Interviews 2022 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
This year, we will be holding our parent teacher interviews during Week 2 of Term 3.  
 
Parent teacher interviews are an opportunity for parents to ask specific questions about their 
child’s progress and achievements this semester.  
 
Interview sessions will be allocated in 10 minute blocks and will take place on: 
 

Wednesday 27 July 2022 
9.00am to 6.00pm 

Thursday 28 July 2022 
9.00am to 6.00pm 

3/4 Blue K Blue 

3/4 Red K Red 

3/4 White K/1 White 

5/6 Blue 1/2 Blue 

5/6 Red 1/2 Red 

 1/2 White 

 1/2 Yellow 
K/6 Red Parents will be contacted directly to arrange a suitable 

time. 
 
Interviews may be conducted in person, via telephone or via zoom. 
 
Online bookings for interviews open on Tuesday 19 July 2022 at 8:30am and close on 
Tuesday 26 July 2022 at 5.00pm. To book an interview, please go to the Parent Portal 
https://www.sentral.com.au/parents or click on the interview tab via the Sentral App. First time 
users will need to register using your family access key which has been sent via email. For 
further assistance, please contact the front office. 
 
If you would like your interview via telephone or zoom, once you have booked online, please 
contact the office on 6297 2619 to advise your contact details. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Danny Scott 
Principal 
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